
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, March 7, 2019 

 
 

HOT LUNCH: Meatball Sub  
 Hot Dog with Potato Rounds  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk   
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Allyssa Wong  
 

1. Gooooalll! Did you miss the information meeting for soccer but still interested in 
joining? Stop by coach Halper’s room for the information packet that has all waivers 
needed to participate. Remember to everyone that all waivers need to be on file before 
our first practice after spring break. See the coaches if you have any questions.  

 

2. A Gurrie Raffle Update: Congratulations to Ian Stortz, who won an ice cream social for 

his whole advisory, Zalewska-Ramirez! Tomorrow is the LAST DAY of the raffle. Ask your 

family for donations, and every $5 you bring in, you earn one raffle ticket.  You can turn 

in your money to your advisory, buy them at lunch or at the Honors Breakfast on Friday 

morning. There are still over 50 prizes left to win, including another pizza party for your 

advisory!  

 

3. Attention all underwater Robotics Stem Club members today is our last pool practice 
before Tuesday’s intramural competition. Please check in with Mrs. Halper if you have 
any questions or cannot attend.  

 

4. Have you been a part of yearbook this year? It's time for the yearbook staff to take its 

own yearbook photo! Maybe you've been the yearbook photographer for some of the 

many events we've had so far this year. Maybe you submitted a cover design. Maybe 

you've been putting pages together and writing copy. However you've worked with 

yearbook, come to Mrs. McGovern's room after school for a group photo. See Mrs. 

McGovern if you have any questions. 

 

5. Attention adventurers!!!  Gurrie's RPG Club will meet Friday in the culinary arts room 

until 4 p.m.  This will be the last RPG Club meeting before spring break.  Please 

remember to bring your character sheets and chromebooks.  See Mr. Walsen or Mr. 

Schwartz for more information!  See everyone Friday! 

 

6. Spring is just around the corner, which means Softball Season is here! Friday, March 8, 

there will be a Girls Softball informational meeting in the cafeteria. Girls will receive a 

packet with information on the tryouts and waivers to participate. If you have any 



questions, see Coach Gjoni. Coach Gjoni and Coach Huebner are looking forward to 

having a great season with you! 


